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Meet & Greet

To all our visitors that are here with us today, please join us downstairs
after the service, for a light snack. Our hospitality team would love to get
to know you better; and we pray that you will come back and worship
with us.

Activities BAGS

are available for children to use during the Divine Service.
@@ These are bags for two age levels available: ages 2-5 and 6-11.

Please contact one of the greeters to receive one, and please return
the bags to the greeters, after service. Thank you

Come Alive Ministries

Thank you for your unwavering support of Come Alive Ministries. Your generosity
truly makes a difference! If you would like to contribute new or gently used baby
items, please reach out to Sherry at sherrybeaty@comcast.net. Your donations help
us bring hope and care to those in need.

Bui[c{ing Fund Project

The Building-Fund Project is progressing smoothly. Our “Committee
Members" are organizing various strategies and events to raise funds. We
need your support as this is a team effort. Please take as many flyers as
possible and distribute them to family, friends, co-workers etc. Let's work
together to make a bigger impact on our community. Thank you for your
assistance in advance.
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Snack Drive

December 14th is Snack Drive Sabbath. Please bring child-friendly snacks. They will
be donated to Pathunited. This is an organization that works with grades K-9th,
specifically in the Carter Mobile Home Park where they have dedicated space for
after school programs. We need enough snacks to last for the week of the
December 15th and prayerfully enough for the kids to take home for the winter
break. Snacks must be nonperishable. Bring anything that you or your children
would enjoy that is wrapped as a single serving.

Some suggestions are single serving size:

Chips, Popcorn, Pretzels, Cookies, Crackers and cheese, Microwave Mac and cheese
Granola bars. May God continue to bless our church family as we let His light shine.

South Georgia Camp Meeting
November 15-16 2024 | Warner Robins SDA Church

Join us in Warner Robins for South Georgia Camp Meeting! This weekend promises
to be a time of fellowship, encouragement, and spiritual renewal.

A highlight of the weekend will be our midterm report, where you will hear update
on progress in the Georgia-Cumberland Conference and will have the opportunity
to ask questions and share input with conference administrators.

In addition, several ministries will be sharing training seminars Sabbath afternoon.

for more information, please visit: www.gccsda.com

GYC - December 27-31, 2024 Columbus, Ohio

WHEREVER HE GOES - Conference
A CONFERENCE OF REVIVAL FOR YOUNG PEOPLE

To register: You may visit our website or Facebook page and scan the QR Code on
the flyer. You may also access the QR Code on the flyer that is posted on the
Bulletin Board in the hallway.

Pentecost 2025 Initiative

Beginning on Wednesday, September 4, 2024, until Wednesday, December 31,
2025, all members are invited to join on the prayer call for the outpouring of the
Holy Spirit.

The number is 404-891-6338, code 772937. The time is 12:00 - 12:30 pm EST. Each
month a different Union will be leading out with a different “Prayer Focus.” The
focus for September is “The Outpouring of the Holy Spirit for our Youth and Young
Adults.” Also, each Sabbath, the “Prayer Focus” of each month, is to be lifted to the
Lord in private and public worship.
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